
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Wednesday 16th March 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Early Years Easter Bonnet Parade 

We are getting very excited for our Easter Bonnet Parade and we can’t wait to show you. Our parade 

takes place on Tuesday 5th April at 9.15am in the school hall and we are allocating two tickets per 

family. In accordance with our safeguarding policy, we will require the names of the people receiving 

the tickets and their relationship to your child.  
 

We understand that it can be difficult to arrange childcare for younger siblings and so you are able to 

bring them and sit them on your knee without a ticket. We do however ask that if they become 

unsettled that you take them out of the hall. This is to ensure that our children can be heard and 

have their moment to shine.   

 

We are asking for all of the Easter Bonnets to be made at home and then your child brings them into 

school either on Monday 4th or the morning of the parade preferably in a named carrier bag, you can 

be as creative as you wish! 
 

We look forward to you joining us for this celebratory event and we thank you for your continued 

support. 

Many thanks, 

 

Miss L Leese. 

Early Years Leader. 

Easter Bonnet Parade Tickets 

Child’s name: 

 Full Name Relationship to Child 

Ticket 1:  
 

 

Ticket 2:  
 

 

 


